
 

 

 
 
 
 

Vale Dr Peter Cowie OAM 
 

 
 

We are sad to announce that Dr Peter Cowie OAM passed away on 7 February 2023.  

Dr Cowie was involved in facilitating the consensus conference in 1999 that led to the formation of a 

single accreditation body, the CCEA. He was a member of the CCEA Accreditation Committee for 18 

years and had been involved in the accreditation of every Australasian chiropractic educational 

institution during that time. Dr Cowie held the position of Treasurer with the CCEA for 11 years. In 

June 2018, he was awarded a Medal of the Order of Australia in the Queen’s Birthday Honours List 

for service to the chiropractic profession. In 2021, Dr Cowie became an Honorary Fellow with the 

CCEA. He received this award as acknowledgement for his extraordinary contributions to 

accreditation, CCEA and the chiropractic profession.  

The CCEA sends its heartfelt condolences to Dr Cowie’s family. He will be truly missed. 

 
 

 

 

Dr Terry Crisp, CCEA Chairperson 
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